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PRIME MINISTER - PREMIER MINISTRE

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to
everyone attending the first home game of the Sunchild Bisons,
Canada’s first and only First Nations high school football team.

The physical well-being of our youth is critical to
our nation’s continued progress. I commend the parents, staff and
coaches at the Sunchild First Nation School for making healthy
competition and physical activity an integral part of their
community.

Team sports help build confidence, self-esteem, and
a sense of belonging. I congratulate the members of the Bisons team
for your hard work and commitment to making a First Nations
high school football team a reality. In years to come, you will look
back on this season with fond memories and pride in your
accomplishments.

On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my
best wishes for a memorable game, as well as for every success in
the future.
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